
 

 
 
 
 
 

Nursery Holiday Project 
 

Our topic next half-term is Under the Sea. 
We will be reading stories such as Snap by Margaret Mayo, Sharing a Shell by Julia 

Donaldson and the rhyming story Shark in the Park by Nick Sharratt. 
 

Visit Handsworth Library and find out about creatures that live under the sea.  
Paint, draw or collage a picture of your favourite sea life creature to talk to us about back in 

school. Can you describe the creature? What does it eat? How does it move?  
  

 
 

Every Monday nursery children will take part in physical development sessions in the hall. Next 
half-term we will be moving like sea creatures and using the small apparatus.  

At home encourage your child to independently change their clothing.   
 

Please return your holiday projects on Monday 25th February 2019 and bring to school your 
PE kit. Children will need black shorts or jogging bottoms and a white t-shirt. Please label your 

child’s clothing and bag clearly with their name and class.  
 

 


